
Hasanuddin University
Department of Electrical Engineering

MAKASSAR 90245 INDONESIA

E-mail address: rhiza@unhas.ac.id   URL: http://www.unhas.ac.id/rhiza/

Office:  
Dept. of Electrical Engineering HASANUDDIN UNIVERSITY

MAKASSAR Sulsel 90245 INDONESIA
      Phone: +62-411-588-111 ext. 120 

Fax:+62-411-590-125 

Home Address: 
Perumahan UNHAS Blok H-15 Tamalanrea 
MAKASSAR Sulsel 90245 INDONESIA 
Phone: +62-411-585-680
Mobile: +62 816 431 2162

October 18, 2015

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Ms.  Vivian Isabella Karurukan, S.T. has asked that I prepare
this  official  Letter  of  Recommendation  to  support  her  intention  to
continue her study to pursue a Masters Degree in Electrical Engineering
or other related fields of study. I do so with great enthusiasm.

About four years ago, Ms.  Vivian Isabella Karurukan completed
her first degree in the Department of Electrical Engineering, Hasanuddin
University, Makassar, INDONESIA, where I myself have been with since
1983.  She was one of the best students; with the GPA of 3.54 out of
4.00. During her tenure as my student from 2007 to 2011, she took
almost all my classes in the area of Automatic Control Systems. She
always made excellent grades. She also participated in several seminars
and trainings on new technologies, such as robotics, web design, etc.
Her undergraduate final project was on a control system design. She
built a remote control system for an automatic gate.

After her graduation, Ms.  Vivian Isabella Karurukan worked as a
credit analyst in a financial institution, where she could apply all  her
technical  and  non-technical  capability  as  an  electrical  engineering
graduate. She has done her job well. 

I  have  been  so  thoroughly  impressed  by  Ms.  Vivian  Isabella
Karurukan’s personality as well as her technical competence in her field,
and that she shows a strong motivation to continue her study and to
seek knowledge, I wholeheartedly recommend her for any opportunity
to pursue a higher degree program in her field. 

Should  you  wish  any  further  information,  please  feel  free  to
contact me, and I will gladly respond to your inquiries.

Sincerely Yours,

Dr. Ir. H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E.
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